
LEGAL NOTICE 
and 

Notice of Regional Impact 
for 

SITE REVIEW 
PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with RSA 36:54-36:58 that the Site 
Review Technical Advisory Committee will hold a Public Hearing on the following application 
on Thursday, January 8, 2004 at 2:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers in the Municipal 
Complex, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire. 
 
 ALSO NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that should the Technical Advisory Committee 
complete its review of the application and make recommendations to the Planning Board, the 
Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on those applications on Thursday, January 22, 
2004 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers in the Municipal Complex, 1 Junkins Avenue, 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire. 
 
 
I.   PUBLIC HEARING  
 
A. The application of Public Service Company of New Hampshire, owner, for property located 
at 400 Gosling Road wherein site plan approval is requested for the construction of the 
following: a) a wood fire boiler, b) an air emission control device and ductwork, c) a wood 
conveyor constructed over the existing coal conveyor extending from Lot 1 over the railroad 
parcel to Lot 2A, d) a 200’+ x 300’+ wood chip storage building including all wood chip 
handing equipment; and, e) relocate fireside wash recycle all with associated paving, utilities, 
landscaping, drainage and site improvements.  Said property is shown on Assessor Plan 214 as 
Lots 1 & 2 and lies within a Waterfront Industrial district.  
 
 
      David M. Holden, 
      Planning Director 


